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           16th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Family Lunch Invitation  
 
Our School lunch providers Cheshire East Catering, would like to invite parent/carers to school to enjoy a 
school lunch with their child.  Each class will in turn have this opportunity through the academic year.  This 
half term is the turn of Reception class and will be held on Friday 11th October, 12pm until 12.30pm. The 
invitation is limited to 1 adult per child but extended to other family members if parent/carers are unable to 
attend.  Please indicate on the reply slip below, who is able to attend and their meal preference.   
 
The cost of this lunch is £2.25, payable via our online payment system SchoolMoney, or by cash to the 
school office.  All forms must be returned by Thursday 26th September, enabling the kitchen to adapt their 
food orders accordingly. 
 
Thank you. 
 
N M Badger 
Principal  
 
 

 
 
Family Lunch Invitation – Friday 11th October 2019 
 
 
Name of Child ……………………………………………..…………… 
 
Name of person attending……………………………….……….…… Relation to child………...…….…………… 
 
Please specify any dietary requirements/ allergies/intolerances…………………………………………………… 
 
Menu Preference 
 Cottage Pie 
 Harry Ramsden Fish 
 Vegetarian Sausage Roll 
 
All served with seasonal vegetables, followed by a selection of deserts. 
 
 I have paid £2.25 via SchoolMoney  
 
 I enclose £2.25 cash 
 
 
Signed Parent / Carer…………………………………………………..….. Date …………………………………  
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